
2/25/77 

hr. Yred Litwin 
2525 Cavendish Blvd., #25 
Montreal, Quebec 
Canada. 

Dear Mr. Litwin, 

In response to your 2/20, please note that the post office has renumbered the 
tural routes and as Post Portem says our address is now Rt. 12. 

There is no material on the autopsy of the NAAs subsequent to Post Mvrtom. I am 
still in court in my efforts to get what is still withheld. 

There is no forensic pathologist who has helped with my work. Wecht refused when 
i asked him on the ground he was making so much money he could not afford to. 

There is no writing of any of these medical people I can tell you can be trusted, 
including Wechtb, which is soli—cuntradictory. 

Sorry thiscan serves only negative values for you but that is the reality. 

Sincerely, 



February 20, 1977 

Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland. 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg; 

I have been researching the assassination of John 
Kennedy for the past two years. As my special interest in 
the case is the medical and physical evidence I greatly 
enjoyed your last book, Post Mortem. 

I would like to know if any new information has come 
out regarding the Neutron Activation Analysis tests that 
were conducted by the FBI. I'd also like to know whether 
any new information has come out regarding the autopsy 
X-rays and photographs. 

Lastly I would like to know if you can recommend 
any forensic pathologists who have either written on 
the subject or have helped you in your work. Are there 
any articles I can obtain on the medical evidence besides 
those of Cyril Wecht? 

I greatly appreciate any help you can offer and 
hope that you come out with a new book soon. 

Sincerely yours, 

Fred Litwin 

FL/fl 

I 


